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The Children and Young People’s Service

Early Years Single Funding Formula Consultation Response Form.

This form brings together the questions in the body of the consultation document and allows you to give your opinion on various points, it also allows you to comment more generally on the Single Funding Formula. You may use this form if you wish although we are happy to receive other written responses such as by letter. In all cases we would be grateful if responses could indicate your full details including the capacity in which the response is being made.

This response is from:

	Name of Responder


	School/Organisation

	
	


I am responding as an:

Individual



 FORMCHECKBOX 

On behalf of a Group

 FORMCHECKBOX 

If the latter, please specify below:

	Name of Group


	Role of Responder

	
	


Please also indicate the setting that you consider best reflects your organisation.

	PVI Settings
	Maintained Settings

	Small
	Medium
	Large
	Children Centres
	Nursery Classes
	Nursery Schools

	
	
	
	
	
	


	Question 1
	Should the premises allocation for PVI setting be a uniform hourly rate or should there be more differentiation between the different kinds of settings?

	


	Question 2
	Do the settings proposed and the underlying assumptions adequately reflect your own setting and costs?

	


	Question 3
	Do you agree with the introduction of a one-off lump sum to help PVI settings from bronze to silver accreditation levels?

	


	Question 4
	Should there also be a further supplement to recognise continuing high quality service such as gold/gold star?

	


	Question 5
	Should there be a quality supplement for nursery schools to reflect the recommended ratio of 1:10?

	


	Question 6
	Do you agree that a uniform hourly rate should be used for the flexibility supplement?

	


	Question 7
	Do you agree with the flexibility options stated above and are there any other flexibility options that should be included in the Haringey local offer?

	


	Question 8
	Should there be a profit supplement and if not should the funding be distributed in some other way?

	


	Question 9
	Appendix 1 exemplifies the effect of the higher hourly rate for nursery schools. Would you support a lower hourly rate supplemented by a lump sum? This would provide greater stability rather than higher funding for nursery schools.

	


Draft Early Years Policy

	Question 10
	Do the policy principles provide the correct basis for our work in early years?

	


	Question 11
	Can this policy be strengthened in order to ensure that the most vulnerable children have the highest priority?

	


	Question 12
	Does this policy support the provision of the highest quality of education for those that will benefit the most?

	


	Question 13
	Is there anything you would like to see added amended or strengthened?

	


ADDITIONAL COMMENTS

	Please identify any possible difficulties that your setting faces in offering the full free entitlement.

	


	Please use this space to make any additional comments you have on the proposed Early Years Single Funding Formula or the Draft Early Years Policy.

	


Please return this form by 8th December 2010 to:

Anabela Valente,
School Funding Team, Podium Floor, River Park House,

225 High Road, London N22 8HQ.
e-mail

Anabela.valente@haringey.gov.uk
Telephone
020 8489 3808
Fax

020 8489 3760
